Henry Chadwick Primary School

15th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As in previous years the children will be taking part in the Christingle Service at the local Church – this is lovely event for families and friends in the lead up to Christmas. All children are invited to attend as they have been practicing the songs in school.

Christingle – Sunday 11th December 2022 – 4pm St Nicholas Parish Church, Mavesyn Ridware

The service is a family service, so everyone is welcome, including children who are not singing. Don't forget to invite grandparents, aunties, uncles and friends too! The service will probably finish around 4:45 pm. We've managed to completely fill all the chairs in the church over the last few years – let's see if we can do it again! **Children should wear their school uniform**. Children attending the Service can wear non-uniform on Monday, 12th December.

Please email the office if you are planning to attend so that we have an idea of numbers and which children will be available to sing.

We look forward to seeing you at the Church.

With best wishes

Vicki Barnes